

Newsletter

Dear Member

Just a few up-dates as we head for the end of the quiet (holiday) season.

Next meeting.

Date for the next meeting has been fixed for the 23rd October 2005 at 1pm. We are not sure yet which room will be available so watch out for the usual signs, and bring your attendance fee!! As usual please let Bob know your vehicle registration number and name of driver and passengers so that the security list can be compiled for the gate guards.

Airspace Appeal.

We have received a certificate from the organisers of the appeal thanking us for our donation. We also got a mention in the Duxford News and the Cambridge Daily News.

Work on the new building is well under way, and enough steelwork has been erected to give a visual scale as to the size when completed. The official opening is scheduled for the spring of 2007 and hopefully we can wangle a few tickets for the event!!

Officers Mess.

A bit of a mystery here, no one seems to be in a position to give any details on the progress (if any) of the refurbishment programme so it would appear that the 2006 Annual Dinner will once again be an away fixture.

Annual Dinner.

As previously mentioned we shall be seeking a suitable venue for the 2006 event. The actual date cannot be fixed until we get the go-ahead from the IWM as to when we can hold the May 2006 meeting. In the meantime has anyone got any <u>adverse</u> comments to make about the 2005 venue at Chilford Hall as we shall consider a return there subject to our normal criteria?

Subs.

George Poole is still keen to hear from members who are overdue with their subscriptions as the annual review of members is about to take place. Persistent non payers will be removed from the membership list, for details of your subs status give George a call on 01869-243887.

Enjoy the sunshine? See you in October

A. McRae